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NIKI:  HERE ALL YEAR, NOT JUST AT ELECTION TIME
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Candidate Special

Niki selected to be our Council election candidate.

Niki: Delivering Green News 

all year, every year.

The Green Party has announced the Council election candidate for our area. We’re 
really pleased to say that they have selected Niki Samuel. 

Niki needs no introduction here. She’s out regularly, all year round, taking up all sorts of 
issues and helping to look after our area – she’s been the only person knocking doors 
to hear your views. Only her regular “Green News” has kept everyone in Harefield up 
to date with what’s going on and what she’s been doing. Unlike other candidates who 
turn up at election time every year then vanish after, only Niki has been constantly 
campaigning hard for our area. 

Niki said, “I’ve decided to stand as a candidate for Harefield Village because I want to 
give back to the community I know so well, and I know we have been overlooked by 
Hillingdon Council for far too long. I’ve managed to get a few things done locally off my 
own bat, but I’m now asking you to elect me as councillor. Imagine how much more I 
could do as an elected councillor on the inside not just working and campaigning on 
the outside of the Civic Centre. Your vote in the council election can make that happen.”

Hillingdon Council Election 5th May: Vote for proven hard-worker and campaigner

Niki has worked on issues big and small from dealing with broken 

food-waste caddies and overflowing litter-bins, to making sure 

people know about what’s going on in the area, making sure that 

Harefield residents’ voices are heard when the authorities show no 

understanding of things that affect everyone in the village.  She’s 

helped local people with everything from housing issues to 

water problems, road danger and crime. 

Many local people have told us that they are voting for Niki as her 

proven track record and commitment to our area is unrivalled 

in recent years. She’s determined to make sure we get the 

attention we deserve from Hillingdon Council and aren’t overlooked 

any more. 

Feedback from local residents shows Niki has a fantastic chance of 

winning here this time. Many local people have told us that no 

matter who they vote for at national elections, at this Council 
election they’re supporting Niki. 

Nobody else is seen all year-round or can match Niki’s track record and activity.

Niki: checking wildlife at Coppermill Down 

when HS2 construction was getting 

underway across the valley 



Niki and the Harefield Green team are ready to help if you 
have any local issues you’d like to raise with us
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2 Gore Close, Harefield UB9 6BB
Telephone 07475 304236
Email  niki@hillingdongreenparty.org.uk
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”

YOUR CHOICE AT THIS ELECTION:

CAN WE HELP?

VOTE NIKI : Niki  can win

Crime and antisocial behaviour, 
policing and enforcement. 
With police having to drive up from Hayes, many people in 
the village feel abandoned.  
Niki is on the policing panel and also set up a 
Neighbourhood Watch scheme. 

Road Danger and Safer Streets
Niki has reported unsafe road conditions, fly-tipping and moving 
traffic offences that could endanger life. 
She has repeatedly raised residents’ concerns about HS2 lorry routes 
and road closures in the meetings with HS2. She is disappointed that 
the council has not pushed hard enough.

Parking and transport. 
After Niki started asking questions about the empty carpark, 
the council consulted on a new parking scheme. Niki says,  
“The council must rethink all day parking and drop the 
unreasonable charges in the car park  - or the stop and shop 
scheme will add to the chaos.” 
Niki is a regular bus user and has been in touch with TfL 
asking for better services to the village and to make health 
provision more accessible. 

Listening to you, 
and keeping you informed about what’s going 
on in our area through her regular newsletters.  
In response to Niki’s recent survey, lots of 
people said they were concerned about dog 
mess and litter. Match days at Taylor’s 
Meadow were mentioned several times.
Niki will be working harder to resolve the 
issues you raised.   

At the council election 
on 5th May you can 
vote for a Conservative 
who has to follow the 
party line. 

Protecting our natural environment – a necessity for 
health. 
Niki has lived in Harefield for 15 years. She loves music, the 
environment, animals and nature. 
Niki holds a National Diploma in Horticulture. She has 7 City & 
Guilds Diplomas in various aspects of horticulture. She is an 
Amateur Entimologist and has a “first in the world” under her 
belt. She has been campaigning against HS2 since 2016. 

At the council election on 5th May you 
can vote for Niki for more year-round 
hard work. 
She can speak freely and make sure the 
council pays attention to our area too. 

Or, 


